
 

 

Stoneferry Road 
Kingston upon Hull 

HU7 0BA 
Tel: (01482) 838968 
Fax: (01482) 820369 

 

Head of School: Mr J Raw 

 

 

26th May 2021 

Dear Parents 
 

Planned Activities for our Year 6 Children 
 
Following discussions with lots of parents lately, I am writing to let you and the children know 
which activities we have provisionally booked for them as they come to the end of their time 
at Stoneferry Primary. 
 
Should the Prime Minister change the current restrictions, then this may impact on these 
events, but we feel confident that we will be able to go ahead and book them at this point. 
 
Wednesday 7th July 
 
An Outdoor Experience – we have organised for our Mindfulness Teacher to run an outdoors 
day for the children in the area around Eppleworth Woods in Cottingham. Miss Newlove is a 
qualified outdoors instructor and will lead the day, with support from school staff. During the 
day, the children will enjoy 2 yoga sessions, mindfulness discussions, team building 
activities, a walk through the countryside and more. Further details will follow nearer the 
date. 
 
Monday 19th July 
 
We have booked for the children to enjoy a session of Footgolf at National Avenue in Hull. 
 
Wednesday 21st July 
 
We have booked for the children to go bowling and have lunch too. 
 
Thursday 22nd July 
 
We will be holding a disco and prom event after school for the children to attend. Children 
will have the opportunity to have photographs taken and a CD will be available for children to 
keep. Food will also be provided for the children to enjoy. 
 
At present we are not permitted to run assemblies indoors. However, we have decided to 
wait to see if we will be able to hold a special leavers’ assembly for parents to attend. The 
school expects new guidelines to be made available soon and once we know what these 
involve, we will let you know our plans. For certain though if we are not allowed to welcome 
you into school, we will create a digital assembly, which will be shared via Teams. Fingers 
crossed for option 1. 
 
In addition, more information on signing shirts will be shared when we have more 
information. 
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All of the activities will be provided by the school and will be free of charge. We do recognise 
how difficult the last year has been for the children and really want to make their last term 
one to remember. 
 
Should you have any questions relating to any of these activities, please do not hesitate to 
get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr J. Raw 
 


